
 

 

We have a few on-going and upcoming things that might be of interest to you.  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

P.O. Box 1430, Poulsbo, WA 98370 
www.sakilasponsorship.org * 
sakila@sakilasponsorship.org 

 

Dear Sponsors and Supporters, September 2024 

October Tanzania Trip 
 

We shall be returning to Sakila, Tanzania, in October, to witness your student graduations 
for primary and secondary school. While there, we will try and take pictures and videos of 
your students who are graduating from Standard 7, and Form 4. Your graduating students 
would love to hear from you with a note of encouragement. If you are unsure if your 
students will be graduating this year, please contact Jennifer Kamrath (Bottom right) by any 
method of communication that is easiest for you. Any letters or emails to your students may 
be sent to the same address. Please get them to us no later than September 30, 2024.  
If you would like to respond to your student letters, please get them to us no later than 
September 30, 2024.  
Reminder: Your students would love pictures of yourself and family, but please refrain from 
pictures of affluence such as cars and homes, etc. God bless you, abundantly! 

http://www.sakilasponsorship.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support for the Sakila Schools.  

I want to extend an extra “Thank you” for your participation in our annual food 

fundraiser. So far, we have been able to raise enough funds to buy rice and cooking oil.  

This year, we were able to do our own farming for corn and some beans. Unfortunately, 

the heavier than normal rains did not allow 

our crops to yield as much as we had 

anticipated. Both the corn and beans 

produced about half of our annual needs.  

We still need about $12,000, to meet this 

need.  

Again, thank you for your partnership in this 

ministry. The Lord Bless you!      

 ~Godwin Selembo~ (Director of Schools) 
 

“But grow in grace, and in the knowledge of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. To him be glory 

both now and forever. Amen. (2 Peter 3:18) 

FOR CORRESPONDENCE 
Jennifer Kamrath 
55453 Mckenzie Hwy 
Blue River, OR 97413 
541-405-6650  
sakilacorrespondence@gmail.com 

 

 

The Sakila Sponsorship Program is a U.S. Federally 
recognized 501(c)(3) charity. All donations are tax 

deductible. Please make checks payable to the Sakila 
Sponsorship Program (S.S.P.) or pay securely using 

your credit or debit card by going to 
www.sakilasponsorship.org and clicking on the 

‘CONTACT INFO & DONATIONS’ button. 
 

SSP TREASURER 
Monica Duchemin 
P.O. Box 1430, Poulsbo, WA 98370 
1-360-620-5055  
sakila@sakilasponsorship.org 

 
 

Duka Baskets for Student Families 
 

We will be putting together your purchased baskets for student families. This is a wash basin wrapped in a 
kitenge (piece of material for clothing), rice, flour, oil, salt, tea, and sugar for student families. They are $25, and 
you can purchase from our website (sakilasponsorship.org), or send your monies to SSP, P.O. Box 1430, 
Poulsbo, WA 98370 
Please be sure to purchase no later than September 30, 2024.  
Below is a picture of what your student and family will receive. And, a picture of a common Duka (Word for store 
in Swahili) in Tanzania. So, your Duka basket is filled with goods from a store.  

mailto:sakilacorrespondence@gmail.com
http://www.sakilasponsorship.org/

